
Looking for an adventurous  
London choir? 

Please join us for  
our 48th Season 

 

September 2019 
to June 2020

THE CAMDEN CHOIR  
We are a small friendly choir, with an established reputation 

for singing rarely-performed and unusual classical music 

of all styles and periods, as well as mainstream work.  

We welcome new members in all voice parts.  

To find out how to join, please text Sue Dart  

(Recruitment Secretary) on 07906 873 330  

or email us at join@camdenchoir.london 
 
 

REHEARSALS 
Autumn Concerts: 9 Sept – 9 Dec 2019 
Spring Concert: 6 Jan – 16 Mar 2020 

Summer Concert: 23 Mar – 15 June 2020 
 

We rehearse from 7.15 to 9.45 pm on Mondays  
(warm-up from 7.00 to 7.15) at  

The Octagon Room, St Saviour’s Church,  
Eton Road, London NW3 4SQ 

(five minutes from Chalk Farm tube station) 
 
 

OR WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE  
A FRIEND OF THE CHOIR? 

Please email Peter Lattimer (Friends’ Secretary)  
at plattimer@gmail.com 

for further details of benefits and costs. 

Registered Charity Number: 283922 Find us on Facebook Follow us on Twitter

the Camden 
Choir



St Andrew, Holborn, EC4A 3AF 
Saturday 23 November 2019 

Sts Peter & Paul, Bromley, BR2 0EG 
Saturday 30 November 2019 

both at 7.30 pm 

A Sea Symphony 
Vaughan Williams 

Sibelius: The Oceanides 
Wagner: The Flying Dutchman Overture 

 
Lesley-Jane Rogers (soprano) • Grant Doyle (baritone) 

with the London City Orchestra, 
the Bromley Adult Choir  

and the Green Street Green Singers

St Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill, NW3 3DJ 
Saturday 21 March 2020 

at 7.30 pm 

The Bach Family 
J S Bach: Singet dem Herrn 

J L Bach: Das ist meine Freude 
J S Bach: Mass in G minor 

Soloists to be announced 
Organ: Nicholas Houghton 

 
 

St Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill, NW3 3DJ 
Saturday 20 June 2020 

at 7.30 pm 

Music of the  
German Romantics 

 

Schubert: Mirjams Siegesgesang 
Mendelssohn: Hear My Prayer 

Brahms: Nänie 
Brahms: Liebeslieder Waltzes 

Organ: Nicholas Houghton

Please visit our website at: 
www.camdenchoir.london 

for the latest information about our concerts. 
 

We shall be singing carols for the  
British Red Cross at Baker Street tube station  

at 6.00 pm on 19 December.  
Please watch the website for further details.


